
Posted:  August 7, 2020 

 
 
 

Portsmouth City Council Notice 
 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum on 
Tuesday, August 11, 2020 during the Public Informational 
Session regarding Sagamore Avenue Sewer Extension. 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC, CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 
 


